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I hope you are all well. Missing each and every one of you so much! Please remember these resources are there if you can and want to use them, the main aim throughout this uncertain time is that you are safe.
There are some new resources to use if you would like to plus the homework grid that would have gone home for this upcoming half term. We would have been looking at mini-beasts, signs of Spring and growing based on the book ‘Superworm’ by Julia Donaldson. 
If you are home schooling and would like a bit more direction as to the topics etc we would be covering, I have attached the Early Learning Goals as these are what we would be looking at coming into the Summer terms. 
Please do continue to keep in touch through email or Twitter, it’s lovely seeing you getting busy at home and I am trying my best to reply to you all.
Keep safe, Miss Gulliver x
Some useful websites and resources to use:
· https://barnsley-stmarys.org.uk/category/reception
· https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/parents
· https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
· https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
· https://www.tts-group.co.uk/home+learning+activities.html
· 
I aim to be in contact with you as parents whenever possible during this time and you can contact me either through Learning Book, on Twitter @miss_gulliver or by email c.gulliver@smat.org.uk

Thank you,
Miss Gulliver
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